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DATE: November 10, 2022 

UPDATE: Lambrou has been located. CPD would like to thank Idaho Department of 

Corrections Probation and Parole and Idaho State Police for their assistance in this case. 

Original Release November 5: 

Caldwell Police Search for Stabbing Suspect 

Tonight, just before 6 p.m. officers responded to the West Valley Medical Center for a stabbing victim 

being treated in the ER. Officers were able to determine that the male victim was stabbed by someone 

known to him. 

The suspect has been identified as Tianna Lambrou. Detectives have been able to determine Lambrou 

may be traveling in an early 2000’s model red and silver Silverado or Sierra pickup with a black brush 

guard. She was last seen heading south from 10th and Freeport. Lambrou has dark hair and brown eyes 

and is 20 years old (photo below). 

Detectives are asking for the public to call Canyon County Non-emergency Dispatch at 208-454-7531 or 

Crime Stoppers at 208-343-COPS if you see her or have information on where she might be. 
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